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THANKS

Many people had contributed for the concretization of the present
Poverty Annual Report, RAP 2005. On this space we wish to thank
all.

We wish to highly highlight the members of G20, from the base, in
districts and all the provinces of this country, the members of
Coordination Group, the Source Group and Work Groups.

We also say thank you to the focal points, facilitators and
collaborators of G20.

With a special remark, we thank the Foundation for the
Community Development, FDC, which apart from providing multi-
form support has made its offices available for the work of the
Executive Secretariat of G20.

We extend our thanks also for the donors group that joined this
project, namely The Department for International Development,
DFID, Development Cooperation Ireland, DCI, and Acção Agrária
Alemã, AAA. In this list of thanks we also would like to highlight
the Centre Services of Cooperation for Development, KEPA, for it
dedicated some useful time of its worker to perform in our staff as
an Executive Secretary of G20.

A fraternal hug to all. May we remain united in the fight against
poverty in our country.


